Hi there,

Taylor here of Taylor Holden and the Law of Averages. Wanted to write and share support of allowing amplified music and dancing on patios. As an individual community member and member of a band based in London, it's so important to have music in a different variety of spaces. A number of spaces to play in London is constantly decreasing and because of this, musicians, bands, and so many young people are leaving London because of the lack of culture and entertainment. I fully support the change to allow amplified music on patios and this change would greatly encourage myself, my family, and friend circle to stay in this city as proud Londoners.

Thank you, Taylor

--

Taylor Holden and the Law of Averages
Indie Folk Band
London, Ontario, Canada
taylorholdenandthelawofaverages.com
taylorholdenandthenlawofaverages.bandcamp.com